
California Area re:Generations Meeting 

November18, 2023 

Meeting was called to order by Chairperson, Rosemary Capanna.  

In attendance were: Rosemary Capanna, Pamela Chiedor, Karen Swartz, Lisa Buday, Frank Kurtik, 

and Christopher Sepesy. 

We didn’t meet for a few months while Rose recovered from major surgery. 

Neil (the director at vo-tech) is all-in for the ticket booth restoration. Some things that he and Rose 

recently discussed: 

• The need for him to assess the booth. (As his schedule allows.) 

• Talk to local papers to promote Vo-tech and CARE and help with our fundraising.  

• Neil is good with us raising funds for Facebook’s Giving Tuesday. We can announce our 

partnership this way. We’ve already raised $950 through GoFundMe and that campaign will 

remain active.  

Lisa made a motion to adjourn.  

Respectfully Submitted,  

Karen Swartz, Secretary 

 


